
CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS 
 
15. Award CC-1184-06/TLR –SR 15/600 US 17/92 Reconstruction to 

Hubbard Construction Company, Orlando ($15,942,655.43). 
 

CC-1184-06/TLR will provide for all labor, materials, equipment, 
transportation, services and incidentals required to perform all work 
necessary to reconstruct SR15/600 US 17/92 from the Seminole County 
line to Lake of the Woods Blvd. 

 
This project was publicly advertised and the County received two (2) 
responses.  The Review Committee consisting of William Glennon, Jerry 
Matthews, Antoine Khoury, evaluated the responses.  Consideration was 
given to the bid price, qualifications and experience. 

 
The Review Committee recommends award of the contract to the lowest 
priced, responsive, responsible bidder, Hubbard Construction Company, 
Orlando, in the amount of $15,942,655.43.  The completion time for this 
project is five hundred eighty days (580) calendar days from issuance of the 
Notice to Proceed by the County. 
 
This is a budgeted project and funds will become available in conjunction 
with the accompanying BAR.  The Public Works Department/Engineering 
Division and Fiscal Services Department/Purchasing and Contracts Division 
recommend that the Board approve the award of CC-1184-06 to Hubbard 
Construction Company, Inc. of Orlando, FL.   
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